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Ayrshire Housing’s Board confirms to its tenants and other users of its services that the 
association complies with the Scottish Housing Regulator’s regulatory requirements and 
standards. This is based on the Board’s ongoing reviews of the association’s performance, 
finances and operating standards. 
 
The association is committed to treating all applicants, tenants and the other users of its 
services fairly. Each year, the Board reviews the application of the association’s Equalities 
and Human Rights Policy. This includes the correction of information to support the 
delivery of our obligations under the Equality Act.  
 
The health and safety of our tenants and residents is of prime concern to the Board. 
Externally audited comprehensive health and safety procedures are applied and the Board 
is focused on ensuring compliance through regular reporting to it. 
 
At its meeting of 30 August 2023, the Board agreed to this statement being sent to the 
SHR and being made available to our tenants and other service users. 
 
Signed on behalf of the Board. 
 
 
 
Simon Leslie 
Chair 
 


